Our Ref: 06/2082
Your Ref: G96/393

Mr Michael Charlton
General Manager Networks
ACTEWAGL Distribution
GPO Box 366

CANBERRA ACT 2601

cc:  Chris Pattas, General Manager (Network Regulation South)
Australian Energy Regulator

Dear Mr Charlton
Approval of Distribution Loss Factors for 2010-11

| refer to my letter dated 5 March 2010 providing the Commission’s assurance that
the distribution loss factors (DLFs) proposed by ActewAGL for the 2010-11 financial
year were determined in accordance with the methodology agreed for previous years
by the Commission and ActewAGL.

| note that there was a typographical error in my previous letter. To ensure the
matter is without doubt, | confirm that my previous advice refers to the following
DLFs:

= 1.0488 for low voltage customers
= 1.0284 for high voltage customers

Yours sincerely

e “ 7 - T
Paul Baxter
Senior Commissioner

16 March 2010
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